
(Oct 31, 2024) 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

TOWN OF PORT WASHINGTON 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Port Washington Town Board will hold 

a Public Hearing on Tuesday, November 12, 2024, at 6:45 PM at the Town Hall, 3715 Highland 

Drive, Port Washington. 

 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN THAT the subject of the Public Hearing is to consider 

an application submitted by, Neumann Developments, Inc., to rezone properties from A-1 
Agricultural to R-2 Residential. Tax keys 07-031-110-002.00, owned by Kenneth and Mary Lou 
Dommer, and 07-031-09-003.00, owned by Vince Anewenter, are both located east of 116 E. Sauk 
Road. Upon the close of the Public Hearing, a meeting of the Town of Port Washington Town Board 
shall be called to order, and the application shall be addressed per the agenda. 
 
Dated this 28th day of October, 2024     Heather Krueger, Clerk 

         Town of Port Washington 
 

 


